
 

 

Hands & Voices is a non-profit organization that is dedicated to supporting families with children who are deaf 

or hard of hearing, as well as the professionals who serve them. 

We are parent driven and unbiased towards communication modality or methodology. 

 
This program is being presented with financial assistance as a grant from the West Virginia Department of Health and Human Resources. 

 

8th Annual 
West Virginia Hands & Voices 

Open House Picnic 
 

Date 
September 28, 2019 

Time 
2:30 pm – 6:00 pm 

Location 
Holly Gray Park, 401 Holly Gray Dr. 

Sutton, WV 26601 

Come celebrate Deaf Awareness Week  
with free food, door prizes, inflatables, games, 

and much, much more! 
 

FOR MORE INFO CALL OR TEXT: 304-546-0761 or  

EMAIL: wvhandsandvoices@gmail.com 
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